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I oppose SB210. I believe we would see a large reduction in voter turnouts if we 

eliminate the ability to send ballots in the mail. Mail-in ballots are more accessible for 

those who have a disability and have a difficult time getting to an election office. This 

would also make it much harder for folks who work to make it to election offices in 

time to vote.  


